Young, Shaneka

From: Baxley, Robin L.

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 9:53 AM
To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: FW: resignation from UAB
Shaneka:

Please see the message below from Dr. Denslow regarding his resignation from the UAB

Sincerely,

Robin Baxley

Office Coordinator

General Manager's Office
Gainesville Regional Utilities
352-393-1032
baxleyri@gru.com

From: Denslow,David A,JR [mailto:denslow@ufl.edu]
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 10:29 PM

To: Baxley, Robin L. <baxleyrl@gru.com>

Subject: resignation from UAB

Hi Robin,

The time has come for me to turn over my place on the UAB to someone else.

I have greatly enjoyed getting to know the wonderful folks at GRU. | should note that my resignation has
nothing to do with the upcoming referendum and further that | appreciate the respect and consideration |
have been shown as a member of the UAB.

It's simply that I'm not the best person to tackle the agenda that the UAB has set for itself for the coming
year. And on the pull side | have an opportunity to work as a volunteer economist with a University of North
Carolina project to study the opioid epidemic in Western North Carolina. (My boss will be my younger

daughter--interesting to see how that works out.)

I hope you will inform the appropriate person. And thanks for your helpfulness with my many requests for
assistance.

Regards,

Dave Denslow



